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�x Tuition Assistance – Course Fee Coverage 
o Senator Fritch reported that at the President and Provost’s visit to the Libraries, a 

member of the Libraries asked about the DCE course fees not being covered by 
the Tuition Assistance program – Senator Fritch told the President and Provost 
that she would gather more information regarding the request. 

�ƒ DCE course fees can be an additional couple of hundred dollars. 
�ƒ No fees are included in the tuition assistance program for faculty/staff or 

dependents. 
o Associate Provost Niehoff reported the original intent and policy of the program: 


